
    Research Study with Latino/Hispanic Youth and Parents 
     at the University of Texas at Austin 
 

Are you a parent of a high school student or a high school 
student ages 14-17 who identifies as Latino/Hispanic? 

 
We are a research group at the University of Texas-Austin conducting research with the goal of 
supporting the health and well-being of Latino/Hispanic youth and families. We would love your 
help!  
 
We are conducting focus groups through Zoom where parents and students will discuss their 
experiences with discrimination and prejudice. Our hope is to use this information to design a 
family-based curriculum to help Latino/Hispanic families successfully manage experiences with 
prejudice and discrimination. 
 

● What: 
o One 60 – 90 - minute virtual Focus Group meeting via Zoom 
o 5 to 10 participants per focus group  

▪ One focus group will be parents only, while one focus group will be high 
school students only  

● Who:  
o Latino/Hispanic parents of high school students 

▪ Each parent participant will receive a $40 gift card for participating 

▪ Each parent participant could receive an additional $10 for referring an 
eligible friend who also participates in a focus group 

▪ Parents can participate without their child 
o Latino/Hispanic high school students (ages 14-17) 

▪ Each student participant will receive a $30 gift card for participating 

▪ Each student participant could receive an additional $5 for referring an 
eligible friend who also participates in a focus group 

▪ Students can participate without their parent 

● When: 
o On a date and time that is convenient for you 

● Why 
o To support the healthy development of Latino/Hispanic youth and families 
o To hear about youths’ and parents’ experiences with facing discrimination and 

prejudice in school, the workplace, or the community 
o To develop a curriculum that can help support Latino/Hispanic youth and families 

 
 
Please click this link to contact us if you are interested in participating: 
https://forms.gle/NQinLkaSSE4ezE5p6 
 
 

To gain more information, contact us at projectJUNTOS@utexas.edu or (512) 368-7657 
or visit our website at https://sites.utexas.edu/projectjuntos/ 
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